
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

Thank you for considering the very important role of Deputy Headteacher at our school. In our Catholic 

school family, every member is loved and valued; we are a small school with a big heart! 

 

We are looking for a Deputy Headteacher who: 

 is kind, generous and loving 

 loves teaching and makes learning fun 

 helps us to feel safe and happy 

 encourages us to be the best that we can be 

 has a strong Christian faith and values other faiths 

 listens and is understanding 

 will help us when things go wrong 

 will work hard for our school 

 is enthusiastic and positive 

 is approachable, gets along with other staff and is a team player 

 has a good sense of humour 

 will plan exciting trips and events 

 is a good role model 

 helps to take care of our lovely school 

 help us to rejoice, love and grow in all that we do 

We would love for you to come and visit our school to meet us and see what a special place it is! 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Year 6 Senior Leadership Team and School Council   

 

 

Our Lady and All Saints Catholic Primary School and Nursery 

Brandreth Drive, Parbold, Lancashire, WN8 7HD 

Tel: (01257) 462 466 

Website: www.ourladyallsaints.lancs.sch.uk 

 e-mail: head@ourladyallsaints.lancs.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mr Shaun Kearon 

As a family in faith, we rejoice, love and grow.  


